Stephanie Hesford

From: Mellissa Brow <R ORI aa

Sent: Friday, 12 June 2015 9:33 PMV
To: Stephanie Hesford
Subject: Stop Greyhound Racing

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

It's horrific and cruel to keep this so called sport going. No animal should suffer in this world. The public are
outraged and demand and end now.

Sincerely,

Mellissa Brow



